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To my community.

On Friday, September 16, 2022, someone posted a video clip of me to Facebook. | want all of
you to hear directly from me regarding that clip.

Let me start off by saying the video was taken from my TikTok profile, which was posted back
in February of 2022; months before the actual filing date for school board candidacy; months
before | started my campaign page on Facebook.

| believe in our district. Our students deserve to have the best education. As parents, we trust
our teachers. We want all students' needs; physical and mental to be met in the best way
possible.

There should always be a partnership between parents and teachers. Parents know their
student best, and as such will be a huge asset to the teacher. Teachers know education and
curriculum practices best. They know the state standards. They know how to write lesson
plans and evaluate a student's progress. Our teachers put in a lot of hard work during the
school day. Parents put in a lot of hard work outside the schoal day.

It is a partnership.

There is no one person who knows everything about everything. That's the beauty of learning.
| learn a lot from my own children (mostly how to do math wrong, but that's okay), and | am so
grateful for the investment our teachers have in our schools.
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